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Mr. President,

The delegation of Poland would like to thank the delegation of Libya for the presentation of their national report. We acknowledge the Libyan government’s engagement in the UPR process and support for the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights. 

At the same time, Poland would like to express its deep concern about the escalation of violence between armed groups across the country that resulted in hundreds of civilian deaths, mass displacement and a humanitarian crisis.. 
We recommend Libya to:

· accede to and fully align its national legislation with the Rome Statute of the International Criminal Court;.
We are concerned about the differences in treatment between men and women, as well as discrimination of persons belonging to different national and ethnic minorities. In this regard, Poland recommends Libya:

· to ensure that Libyan mothers are able to pass their nationality to their children, regardless of the nationality of the child’s father, and ensure access to birth registration for all children born in Libya.
I thank you.
